November 18, 2024

Dear Senate Education Committee,

| am a concerned citizen of the State of Ohio
regarding SB 293. To allow religious education
during public school hours, is a violation of
our constitution. We need politicians to
uphold our constitution instead of serving
their own self interest or chosen religions. Our
country’s foundation is based on freedom, and
that includes freedom from religion. We want
to protect our children, protect our future,
protect our nation and our public education
system, and protect our constitution. Vote
against SB293!!

Concerned Citizen,
Amy Nachtrab



